
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In this week’s Gospel Jesus 
reminds us to be ready for 

His return. 
 

Through a modern-day 
retelling of  the parable of  
the Ten Bridesmaids, this 
week’s assembly helped 
children learn that Jesus 

teaches us that we need to 
be ready for the unknown 

time of  His return by loving 
God and loving others. 

We thank everyone for their generous donation towards the poppy appeal. We will 
let you know next week how much we raised on behalf of the Royal British Legion. 

   

Dear Jesus,  
You said, 

‘Peace I leave with you. 
My peace I give to you.’ 
Help us be peacemakers 

in our world today. 
Amen 



We are aware of many WhatsApp groups that exist between parents and we are happy that you are 

communicating. We appreciate that parents can be a great support to each other, however we please ask 

that if you have any queries or need confirmation regarding the school structure that you check with the 

office. This prevents rumours and misinformation. Many thanks!  

 

 

 

 

Unfortunately, housing letters/home office letters are 

not ordinarily supplied. School staff are not always 

best placed to confirm family’s personal circumstances 

and although we are sympathetic to challenges please 

do not be offended when we refuse to write a letter on 

your behalf. 

Classes have been visiting Paper Gardens over the last couple of weeks.           

Paper Gardens is a collaborative seedbed in which to nurture creativity and 

community right here in the heart of Rotherhithe. The children have been creating, 

planting and learning about sustainability amongst other things. 

This year’s Nativity will be on Tuesday 
19th December. We will be releasing 

tickets soon which will be available to 
purchase through our app! 

 

Date for your diary… 
 

Please remember to send your 

child to school with their water 

bottles! 


